Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of Laclede Gas Company’s Application for a Variance from the Provisions of Certain Commission Rules to Offer Electronic Billing.
	))))
	Case No. GE-2002-1159

	
	
	


STAFF RECOMMENDATION

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”) and for its Recommendation states:


In the attached Memorandum, which is labeled Appendix A, the Staff recommends that the Missouri Public Service Commission issue an order approving the proposed Application for Variance on tariff sheets filed by Laclede Gas Company (“Laclede”), File No. 200201125, to reflect the addition of customer choice for electronic billing, notification and payment, for the reasons stated therein.  Staff has reviewed the application and believes that Laclede has shown good cause for approval of its application.
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